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Anne Ferguson

From: Tran, Huy <huy.tran@BOS.SCCGOV.ORG>
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2022 3:29 PM
To: Anne Ferguson
Cc: Ho, Wendy; Huy Tran
Subject: URJGENT Grant Award Notification - Bay Area Older Adults

Dear Dr. Anne Ferguson, 
 
Thank you for the work that you do and thank you for sharing it with us through your application for an URJGENT 
Grant.  After reviewing all of the amazing applications that were submitted, and getting significant feedback from our 
Community Review Panel, your funding request has been approved in the amount of $15,000. 
 
We created this program so that we could learn from our residents and our advocates about the issues you see in our 
County, and how you have sought to address these issues.  We have learned a lot from the applications that were 
submitted and are grateful to support the great work of organizations like yours. 
 
The County’s budget process will begin next month and is currently set to finish in June. Funding is usually released in 
July or August. You will be required to be registered as a vendor with Santa Clara County and execute a contract to 
receive funding. Please continue to monitor your emails for more information. 
 
Our team will also reach out to you in the coming weeks to get your feedback about the roll-out of the URJGENT Grant 
and how this process can be improved.  We also want to learn more about your work and ways that we can be 
supportive.  We hope to continue to work with you to serve the residents of Santa Clara County. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out.  We will be in touch soon. 
 
 

 

Huy Tran 
Special Projects Coordinator 
Office of Supervisor Otto Lee, District Three, County of Santa Clara 
70 West Hedding Street, East Wing, 10th Floor  |  San José, CA 95110 
Office: (408) 299-5030  |  Facsimile: (408) 298-6637 
Pronouns: he/him/his 
huy.tran@bos.sccgov.org 
Request A Meeting  |  Request Event Appearance 

Follow D3 online: 
SupervisorLee.org  |  Twitter@SupOttoLee  |  Facebook/SupervisorOttoLee 
 

 
NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: The information in this email is confidential. If you received this email in error, any review, use, dissemination, distribution, or copying of it is 
strictly prohibited.  Please notify Administration of the error immediately at 408-299-5030 and delete this communication and any attached documents from your 
system. 

 


